Roskear Primary, Nursery School
& Crofty Minors Pre-School

Learning together for o better future

1st June 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Tonkin is now off for the rest of the year on
maternity leave. I know that you will all wish her well and we cannot wait to see the
little one and give a proper Roskear welcome. As this leave has come a little earlier
than expected, there will be two weeks, where two staff members will take the class
until our maternity cover starts.

This week and next week the children will have the following staff:

Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays will be Miss Grace (she covered earlier in the
year and as such the children know her), and on Thursdays and Fridays Mrs
Groombridge will teach the children (again the children know her very well).

For the rest of the academic year, the children will have Mrs Davies, who many of
you will know as she is a permanent member of the Roskear teaching team and is
returning from her maternity leave. Mrs Davies has spent time in the class over
r‘eceknf weeks getting to know the children ready to take over the reigns from Mrs
Tonkin.

I thank you in anticipation for your understanding. Should you wish to discuss this
further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Headteacher
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CORNWALL LEARN TOGETHER, INSPIRE THE FUTURE

Email - roskearsecretary@crofymat.org
Website - roskear.croftymat.org




